
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the  
Pikeville Police Department or Bledsoe County Sheriff's 

Department at 423-447-5555. 

PERSON OF INTEREST 
BY THE PIKEVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

INTEGRITY                COMMITMENT                RESPECT 
“PROTECTING AND ENHANCING SMALL TOWN LIFE” 

ATTEMPTED BURGLARY 
The Pikeville Police 

Department is seeking any 
information on the above  

pictured individual or subject 
vehicle.  He is wanted for 
questioning regarding the 

attempted burglary at Vapor 
Tobacco Store at 3351 Main Str. 


